
 

529 East Pineville Road, Washburn, MO 65772 
T: 417-826-5410 W: swr5.net 

 

Memo 
To:   Parents and Southwest R-V Employees 

From:  Tosha Tilford 

Regarding:   School Cancellation for SWRV School District (Friday, February 25, 2022)  

Date:   Thursday, February 24, 2022, 6:00 pm 

 
The Southwest R-V School District is cancelled for tomorrow, Friday, February 24, 2022, due 
to inclement weather. Friday’s school cancellation will be counted as AMI Day #7, so 
students are to complete Friday’s assignments.  Please bring all assignments to school on 
Monday to be turned in to the teachers. 
 

 
Have a great weekend, Ms. Tilford 
 
 
    
 


